
 

 

Date: 3/21/2024     
 
To: Banner Channel Partners 
 
From: Steve Graf, Safety Global Product Manager 
 
Re: Discontinuation Notice – SLC4 Safety Light Curtain 
 
 
Dear Banner Sales and Channel Partners, 
 
 
Effective the 31st of May 2024 the SLC4 product family of safety light curtains will be discontinued. May 
15th 2024 will be the final date to place any new orders. The final date Banner will accept distributor 
stock returns for the SLC4 will be 15th of May 2024.  
 
For the complete list of all product models which will be obsolete Table 1. The EZ-SCREEN LP safety 
light curtain product family is the closest alternative solution for some of the discontinued products.  
 
For questions about this notification or Banner’s other safety light curtains please reach out to Steve 
Graf, product manager, at sgraf@bannerengineering.com. 
 
Thank You!  



 

 

Table 1.SLC4 Product Family Models 

ITEM DESCRIPTION 
CLOSEST BANNER 

OFFSET 

804715 SLC4E14-160P4 None 

804716 SLC4R14-160P4 None  

804717 SLC4P14-160P44 None 

805793 SLC4E24-160P4 None 

805794 SLC4R24-160P4 None 

805795 SLC4P24-160P44 None 

806322 SLC4E14-240P4 SLPE14-270P8 

806323 SLC4R14-240P4 SLPR14-270P8 

806324 SLC4P14-240P44 SLPP14-270P88 

806325 SLC4E24-240P4 SLPE24-270P8 

806326 SLC4R24-240P4 SLPR24-270P8 

806327 SLC4P24-240P44 SLPP24-270P88 

806328 SLC4E14-320P4 SLPE14-270P8 

806329 SLC4R14-320P4 SLPR14-270P8 

806330 SLC4P14-320P44 SLPP14-270P88 

806331 SLC4E24-320P4 SLPE24-270P8 

806332 SLC4R24-320P4 SLPR24-270P8 

806333 SLC4P24-320P44 SLPP24-270P88 
 

 
 


